Bulletin for October 2021
It’s been an interesting time post lock-down. Thanks to those customers who’ve been loyal throughout the uncertain time and to those who have gone on and been successful in your driving test. I wish you a lifetime of safe driving.
I have been invited to accept trainee driving instructors on behalf of the AA and BSM so new challenges exist and I’m relishing the new opportunities to help others become teachers of safe driving for life.
I have received many requests for driving lessons. If you leave a message by phone or email to bartred343@gmail.com I’ll get back to you as soon as possible. There are limited vacancies for lessons at the moment and a waiting list exists.
I must stress that I will not accept last minute customers who have been coached by another driving instructor and turn up at the end telling me that their instructor has “let them down/got a hospital appointment on the date of the test/given up driving instructing” and any other tried and tested excuses that show that the pupil or parent has gone off and booked a driving test in some far-flung place in the U.K and the candidate clearly isn’t ready. Thus, the instructor has refused to comply with the wing and a prayer hope and wishes of an ambitious pupil or parent who think it’s ok just to turn up at a driving test centre to “give it a go”.
The best one lately is, “Can we reserve your car for a driving test in December?” It turned out this person had already appointed another driving coach and this coach was unwilling to allow the use of the driving school vehicle on the date in question! Probably because the candidate wasn’t ready to take their test.
My car is “reserved” for my loyal customers who have invested hours of lessons in learning to drive safely and who are ready to take the driving test. So, if you want to reserve a car for a driving test, I can privately recommend a couple of lease hire companies who may be able to help.
If you’re ready for your driving test you will have no trouble with a formal driving assessment a couple of weeks ahead of the due date. If you are having trouble and are still making repeated or regular errors, including minor errors, then it’s very probable that you need to undertake more driving practice in order to reach the required standard. You must be able to drive independently and safely in a variety of driving conditions and be a safe driver for life.

